
Change to Practice Guidelines as of Monday 19
th

 July 
 2021

Government Guidelines have changed as of Monday 19
th

 July, 
removing a number of restrictions that have been in place 

 during the pandemic. 

As a Healthcare provider we look after over 8000 patients, 
many of whom are vulnerable. To help us safeguard all our 

patients and our staff we politely request that when entering 
the building you follow our Safety Guidelines  

 

• Wear a face covering unless you have a medical 
exemption. If you do not have a face mask with you please tell 

 Reception who  will be happy to provide one for you

 
•  Please use the hand sanitiser provided

 

 IMPORTANT: 

If you do have any of the symptoms of COVID-19 please do not 
enter the premises. Return home and contact 119 

 

Please treat other users of the practice and our staff with 
 consideration

 Thank you for your co-operation 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



MEDICATIONS: 
 
Ordering: 
The easiest way to order medication is via Patient Access, if you are registered.  
Alternatively call the Practice between 10:30 and 12.00 daily.  
 
Please note that we are unable to prescribe more than one month’s supply of 
medication at a time. 
 
Collections: 
 
Much Wenlock – prescriptions will be sent to Much Wenlock Chemist, High 
Street, Much Wenlock. Alternatively if you provide the Practice with stamped 
addressed envelopes we can post scripts to you, however we can take no 
responsibility for the loss of any prescriptions through the postal system. 
 
Cressage – when collecting medication from Cressage dispensary please 
adhere to the Practice Safety Guidelines listed above. 
 
If you would like to collect medications on behalf of a vulnerable friend or 
neighbour please ask them to complete a consent form to enable you to do 
this (available on line or from Reception).  
 
If you are unable to obtain your medication or prescriptions please contact the 
Practice. 
 
For further information about COVID-19 please visit www.nhs.net  

http://www.nhs.net/

